
 

 

The Eureka Police Department is requesting the public’s assistance in locating 64 year old 

Raymond Lawrence Anderson who was reported missing by friends on 05/26/13.  Raymond 

Anderson was last seen in Redding, Calif., on 05/23/13 at 9:00 a.m.  He was reportedly driving 

back to Eureka, Calif., via Hwy 299 or possibly Hwy 36.  Anderson is described as being a white 

male adult, brown/grey hair, mustache and goatee, blue eyes, approx. 5’4” and 175 lbs.  He was 

last known to be driving a blue 1991 Chevrolet Carpice with California license plate 

2XBB559.  He has some medical problems and walks with a limp (right side).  He is described 

as very friendly and outgoing.  Anyone with any information regarding Raymond Anderson is 

urged to contact the Eureka Police Department at (707) 441-4300 or (707) 441-4044. 

 

-------------------- 

PSO Linda Schwend 
Eureka Police Department 
CIS/Missing Persons Unit 

604 C Street 

Eureka, CA  95501 

(707)441-4300 phone 

(707)441-4334 fax 

lschwend@ci.eureka.ca.gov 
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